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This fund provides support to graduate students for activities such as attending conferences and traveling to do research at collections, rare book libraries, or other archives. While the amounts awarded to students will vary depending upon the specific needs of the students, the cost of travel, and the relative importance of the trip to the student’s professional development, as well as on the number of applications received, awards typically average $300 for travel to a conference and up to $500 for research at an archive. Other forms of support will also be considered.
 
Applications will be accepted on a rolling basis throughout the year, and should include a brief description of your project and/or professional goals, a proposal for the use of funds that explains its importance to your professional development or research project, and a projected budget. Generally, a student will only be awarded funds for one conference or travel to collections in a year, though in exceptional circumstances a second award may be considered. Proposals should be submitted to Sharon Logan in the graduate office, and they will be reviewed by the Graduate Executive Committee (GEC) at its next scheduled meeting. Applications should be received at least two weeks prior to the trip, and travel receipts must be submitted after the trip to receive reimbursement.
